
                WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC 
                            December 5, 2000 
  
Meeting was held at Shoney's on Garfield.  All that was present at the 
meeting enjoyed a Christmas dinner. 
  
The meeting was called to order at about 8:00 PM by Ken Harris, 
WA8LLM/Unit 251 President.  There were 19 members present and 7 guests 
present. 
  
Minutes from the November 7, 2000 meeting were read and approved. 
  
The Treasurer's report was read and approved. 
  
                              OLD BUSINESS 
Since this was a Christmas Dinner, most of the old business was to be 
held off until the January 2, 2001 meeting.  There was some old 
business discussed. 
  
Ken, WA8LLM, said that he still needs to get the Safety Break banner 
since we do have the Christmas and New Years Safety Breaks. 
  
There was a short discussion about the maps of the Amateurs in the 
area. 
  
The WCEC Web Site is on hold until we can find out what Brian Harper is 
going to let us do.  A short discussion followed. 
  
The new ID Cards were brought to the meeting and those who had their 
old cards turned them in for the new ones. 
  
Harold, KC8JHG, said that since there was no price on the MFJ Tuner, 
that he would sell it for 100 dollars, since that was about the price 
that he bought it.  A check was written to Harold for that amount. 
  
There was a discussion about the schedules for the Christmas and New 
Years Safety Breaks. 
  
                              NEW BUSINESS 
Ken, WA8LLM, talked about making picture ID Cards for the ARES members. 
He will be making them for four or five years. 
  



Ryan, KC8IOG, brought up for discussion about RACES.  There was a very 
lengthy discussion about the Radio Amateur Civil Emergency Service and 
the organization being a RACES group. 
  
Two new members joined the organization, and they were: Emily Bodie, 
KB8YPB Unit 288, and Kevin Mills KC8LNE Unit 289. 
  
                          THOSE IN ATTENDANCE 
Ken Harris WA8LLM/Unit 251, Dot Harris KC8HAI/Unit 258, Cathy Harris 
KC8DJJ/Unit 257, Mike Lott KC8JWR/Unit 267, Kevin Harris KC8OXY/Unit 
253, Don Williams N8NUS/Unit 1111, Ryan Sarvis KC8IOG/Unit 271, John 
McKown KB8ZPZ/Unit 287, Ken Riffle KB8QPW/Unit 268, Pam Riffle 
KC8NLD/Unit 272, Bob Smith KB8RNE/Unit 264, Phil Newhart KB8GBE/Unit 
275, Ray Bodie N8TWV/Unit 278, Lisa Hendershot KB8UER/Unit 270, Anna 
Hendershot, KC8JWW/Unit 262, Judy Peterson N8UFQ/Unit 255, Harold 
Dooley KC8JHG/Unit 266, Jennia Dooley KC8JHF/Unit 269, Jeff Newton 
N8WQO/Unit 277. Guests: Debbie Williams N8VOW, Emily Bodie KB8YPB, 
Kevin Mills KC8LNE, Jim Peterson, Paulette Sarvis, Rebecca McKown, 
Angie   
 


